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IN THE NEWS

IN THE LAW SCHOOLS

Katie M. Anderson, director of the pro bono program at The
John Marshall Law School, shared “Tips for the “Tween’ Pro Bono
Manager” at the National Association of Pro Bono Professionals’
second annual virtual conference Oct. 1.

Anderson has been on staff with the program since 2011. She was
honored by Chicago Volunteer Legal Services in the spring for her
efforts coordinating John Marshall student volunteers at the Cook
County Foreclosure Mediation Program.

Katie M. Anderson

Copyright © 2013 Law Bulletin Publishing Company. All rights reserved. Reprinted with permission from Law Bulletin Publishing Company.



